
Advisory 

 

 It has come to our notice that Indian citizens with valid Schengen visa are sometimes denied entry 

into Germany in case their Schengen visa is issued by the Embassy of any other Schengen member state 

and not the German Embassy/Consulate in India. This is as per the EU regulations pertaining to short-

term entry and stay. You are requested to carefully go through the Schengen visa related FAQs under the 

following link before starting your journey/ boarding your flight to  Germany in order to avoid any 

inconvenience to you including possibility of deportation by German immigration. 

 

https://www.eeas.europa.eu/sites/default/files/frequently_asked_questions_en.pdf   

https://www.eeas.europa.eu/sites/default/files/frequently_asked_questions_en.pdf

